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24th November 2023 
 
 

 
 

Culture Day 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
We are going to be having a ‘Culture Day’ in Nursery on Friday 1st December to learn about and 
celebrate all the different cultures within our community.  
On this day we would like your child to come to school wearing traditional clothing from their 
culture.   

 
If you are able to come into school on this day yourselves and share something from your culture 
with the children, then we would love for you to join us. This could be sharing a story with the 
children, sharing a traditional craft, sharing a cultural dance or anything else you would like to share. 
Please let me know what time you would be able to come and what you would like to do.   
We would like the children to taste different foods on this day so if you are able to cook any 
traditional foods and send them into school, we would very much appreciate it.  

 
Also, if you have any traditional children’s clothing that is no longer needed by you, then we would 
appreciate any donations you can make for our role play area.  

 
Thank you very much for your support.  

 
Kind regards,  
  
Miss Bower  

Nursery Teacher  
 
 
 
 

 


